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Police Involved Shooting 

***UPDATE*** 

Reference MA# 2-2020 
 

The investigation into the police involved shooting, which occurred on, 5488 Cleveland 

Avenue continues.   

 

The officer involved is identified as: 

 

 Officer John B. Johnson #318. Officer Johnson is a 29-year veteran with the Division.  

Officer Johnson is assigned to Zone 1. 

 

 

Charges are pending on the armed suspect, 35-year old Kenneth M. Chandler. 

 

***CORRECTION*** On MA#2-2020, Kenneth M. Chandler was listed as 36-year old.  

Chandler is 35 years old. 
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